
HOUGHTON MIFFLIN COMPANY 
2 PARK STREET • BOSTON 7 

telephone: CApitol 7-ioso

February 5, 1957

Miss Nell Dorr 
30 East 37 Street 
New York, New York

Dear Miss Dorr:

We have seen your work in the publication, The Family of Man, 
and wonder whether you would be interested in submitting pictures 
for possible use in a textbook that we are planning to publish.

The book concerns family living. It is a high school book 
which deals with teen-agers, their development within a family, 
and their preparations for a family of their own. We need a number 
of illustrations of family and teen-age life. I would like to see 
a selection of your photographs on approval of any topics that per­
tain to families, young married couples, or teen-agers. If you are 
willing to send photographs, could you also include information on 
your terms of reproduction.

I shall look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely, i A

Mrs. Dorothy W. Leonard 
Educational Art Department

dwl


